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As part of the St. Charles School facility pest management program, pesticides are 

occasionally applied.  You have the right to be informed prior to any pesticide 

application that is made to the school grounds and buildings.  In the case of emergency 

situations, pesticides might be applied without prior notice, but you will be provided 

notice following any such application. 

 


